SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB





Lines

November 8, 2016



QUEENIE'S QUOTES

It's that time of the year when Mother Nature is confused. The temperature is going up & down but there are still lots of things going on in your club. October 22 was

cold and windy but our Putt Putt Golf Event was not rainy. We could have had a larger turnout but fun was had by all in attendance. Ed Rocco & Lisa Tiffany -Program co- chairs, have been busy planning our dinner meeting events-Thank you! Jim Harrington has a fund raiser planned at Outback - November 14, 15, 16. Call him for Tickets- 610-544-5274- none sold at door. Calendar sales are chugging along- call The Cavallero's if you need more - 610-604-4551. White Cane Month has ended and we are rushing to the end of the year. We are asking all attendees to bring can goods to our dinner meeting on November 8th – Lisa is organizing our baskets for Thanksgiving. At this dinner meeting we will honor the memory of Lion Bob Frank who passed away this past year in addition to its being Ministerium Night. This Saturday is Special Olympics from 9:00 to 5:00 at Villanova University's Driscall Hall. Any Lion Wishing to volunteer is asked to contract PDG Ken Moore at 267-205-1960. November 22nd rolls around with the Nevaliers entertaining us at our Bill Adolph event at the Springfield Country Club. Please plan on attending - let Tom Citro or Ed Rocco know your dinner choice. December comes in with 2 parties planned- the annual children's Christmas Party (more to follow) and our Lions, Spouses & guests' dinner on December 13th to be held at Anthony's. Again, please come out and support our fund raiser events and dinner meetings. The club needs your help.

Yours in Service, Kathy Lawless



NEXT DINNER MEETING

November 8th – 6:30 PM Anthony's Ristorante Drexel Hill

Dress Code is Business Casual Cost \$25

Ministerium Night

Rev. Bob Kinzel will speak about the Ministerium Pastor, Blue Church, Springfield



Reflections on our late Lion Bob Frank

Don't forget your cancelled stamps!



IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicius@verizon.net) OR PHONE (610-328-9075)

WHITE CANE COLLECTIONS

Please return all you donations (by check if possible) to Lion Lori MacKnight or Lion Bill Lavery.

CALENDARS

We have 40 unclaimed calendars. Contact Jim Cavallaro if you want some. Please turn in money and stubs (filled out!) to Lion Jim.

LIONS' CALENDAR

LIUNS CALENDAR	
Nov 5	Special Olympics, Lions Opening
	Eyes, Villanova
Nov 8	Ministerium Night, 6:30PM,
	Anthony's
Nov. 9	Veterans Breakfast @ Scenic Hills
	School, 8:45AM, Speaker
Nov 13	District 14A cabinet meeting, 2PM
	at Bucks County Blind Association
Nov 14-16	Outback fundraiser
Nov 17	Breakfast mtg, 8AM, Contact Tom
	Citro at 484-437-9946 (cell)
Nov 22	Dinner meeting, 6:30PM at SCC.
	Nevallaires and Lion Bill Adolf,
	SPOUSES NIGHT.
Nov 30	Leo Club fundraiser at Bertucci's.
	All day. Proceeds benefit Leo Club
	turkey fund
Dec 13	Christmas Party, Anthony's, 6:30
	PM
Jan 6	Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM
Jan 10	Dinner mtg, Anthony's, 6:30 PM,
	American Prosperity Group
Jan 24	Dinner mtg, Anthony's, 6:30 PM,
	Springfield Police Chief Joe Daly
Apr 8	District Convention
May 17-21	State Convention
Jun 30-Jul 4	International Convention, Chicago

OUTBACK FUNDRAISER

We have arranged to have a fundraiser at the Springfield Outback, on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, November 14-16. Price per ticket is \$18 and includes a choice of 4 entrées including: 9oz Sirloin, 7oz Salmon, Parmesan Pasta with chicken, shrimp or both, and Chicken Tender Platter. Non-alcohol beverage is included but no appetizers or dessert. Tickets are good for Noon to 10pm any one of the three days. Our Club Charitable Fund will earn \$9 for each ticket sold. Lion Jim Harrington Sr will have tickets available and will accept your ticket payments at each meeting until the event.

NOV. 22ND DINNER MEETING

We are honoring Congressman Bill Adolph for his service and will have the Nevallairs entertain. It will be at the Springfield Country Club. Dress code is jackets (ties optional). Please call Tom Citro or Ed Rocco and let us know if you and/or your spouse are coming, and your food choice - Chicken or Tilapia. WE NEED TO KNOW BY NOVEMBER 15TH. The price will be the same --- \$25.00

THANKSGIVING FOOD BASKETS

We are, again, giving Thanksgiving food baskets to needy families at Thanksgiving. You can donate money, non-perishable goods, and/or help pack and distribute the meals. Please bring food goods to our next dinner meeting. We anticipate giving 15-20 baskets this year. Contact Lisa Tiffany at 610-449-7366.

VETERANS BREAKFAST

The Springfield School District invites any Springfield Lions Club member who is a veteran is welcome to attend a breakfast at Scenic Hills School on November 9th to celebrate our Veterans and Soldiers. The time is 8:45AM. There will be a speaker. RSVP by 10/30/16 to 610-938-6620.

RECENT EVENTS



The Springfield High School Marching Band at the Cavalcade of Bands on October 22nd. 7 Lions assisted.



Rachel Weiner, Director of Vision Programs for the Philadelphia Eagles Charitable Foundation was our speaker on October 25th.



Jim Harrington, Kathy Lawless, Jim Beermann and Jim Cavallaro attended the Bucks County Rally on October 27th.



300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466 • WWW.LCIF.ORG

September 30, 2016

Kathleen Lawless SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB 610 8Th Ave Folsom PA 19033

Dear Club President,

On behalf of Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF), thank you for your club's generous contribution of US\$400.00. Your club's gift will help support Lions' many projects locally and around the world.

As you know, LCIF and Lions around the world are committed to humanitarian service in the areas of blindness prevention, youth education and development, help for the disabled, and disaster relief. Your club's gift may help provide a sight-saving cataract surgery to a mother, teach a child life skills through the Lions Quest program, or re-build a house following a natural disaster. There are many areas of need and Lions are there to help.

On behalf of those we serve, thank you and the members of the SPRINGFIELD for your generosity. Your gift will make a difference in the life of someone in need.

Sincerely,





Jitsuhiro Yamada Chairperson, Board of Trustees

Thank you for your gift to LCIF. This letter serves as your receipt and should be retained for your records. No goods or services were exchanged as a result of this gift.